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HOW TO REACH YOUR MIDWIFE

It is very important to us at the Bozeman Birth Center that we are easily contacted when 
you are in labor or in an emergency situation. As a result, we are providing you with the 
following contact information: 

ALWAYS CALL 406-585-0752 FIRST, ANY TIME DAY OR NIGHT.

If there is no answer, listen to the outgoing message and then LEAVE A MESSAGE with 
special attention to include your telephone number where you can be reached and then 
stay near that phone.

On the outgoing message you will hear the pager number for the midwife on call:
Please remember to use this pager number ONLY AFTER you have identified if you  
are in labor or in an emergency situation, AND you have left a message at  
406-585-0752 and waited 15 minutes for a return call.

BOZEMAN BIRTH CENTER’S PAGER: 406-522-1098

If the midwife on call does not return your page within 15 minutes, page her again.

 
If you have tried the above procedures and are still unable to find the on-call midwife, 
please proceed to the Birth Center. Your midwife is never too far away. 

If you get to the Bozeman Birth Center and no one is there call:

406-223-3006 (MIKELANN’S CELL) OR 

406-224-3717 (KATHY’S CELL)

The most important thing to remember is DO NOT PANIC. Your midwife is close!

If you are calling in regards to a non-emergency situation, simply leave a message at  
406-585-0752 & your call will be returned within 1 Business day. 

PLEASE DO NOT USE THE PAGER FOR NON EMERGENCY SITUATIONS.


